
at Aierdi!

Memories of the retreat are 
still fresh! There is lots of 

chatting between missionary teens 
still happening and Facebook pics 
continue to produce comments. 
Already there are questions being 
asked about the next MTR!
We thank God for His goodness 
in giving us yet another fantastic 
retreat. The sessions during the day 
by Dr. Garlock were excellent and in 
the evening Miss Anne Dreisbach’s 
personal stories about her ministry 
in Surinam held us all in wonder at 
the Lord’s wisdom and grace.
We are also grateful to the Lord for 
protecting Dr. Garlock in Haiti during 
the earthquake. AB
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